
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      May 6, 2006 
VIA FIRST CLASS MAIL 
 
Clerk, Prince William County  
Circuit Court 
9311 Lee Avenue 
Manassas, VA  20110-5555 
 
 Re: Smith v. Smith 

Chancery No. 53360 
   
Dear Clerk: 
 
 I would appreciate your filing the enclosed subpoenas and having the sheriff serve them. 
The court has issued an order to proceed without payment of fees or costs that should cover the 
sheriff fees. Please e-mail me if you have any questions. Note I have sent a copy to the opposing 
attorneys. 
      
 
 Thank you in advance for your assistance in this matter. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Wesley C. Smith 
      5347 Landrum Rd APT 1 

Dublin, VA 24084-5603 
liamsdad@liamsdad.org 

 


